
President  Joseph R. Biden, Jr. and  
Vice-President Kamala Harris begin

¡Adelante con esperanza y acción!
Forward with hope and action!

Un Nuevo Amanecer–A New Dawn

VOZ VISION STATEMENT: La Voz de Esperanza speaks for many individual, progressive voices who are 
gente-based, multi-visioned and milagro-bound. We are diverse survivors of materialism, racism, misogyny, 
homophobia, classism, violence, earth-damage, speciesism and cultural and political oppression. We are 
recapturing the powers of alliance, activism and healthy conflict in order to achieve interdependent economic�
spiritual healing and fuerza. La Voz is a resource for peace, justice, and human rights, providing a forum for 
criticism, information, education, humor and other creative works. La Voz provokes bold actions in response 
to local and global problems, with the knowledge that the many risks we take for the earth, our body, and the 
dignity of all people will result in profound change for the seven generations to come.

ATTENTION VOZ READERS: If you have a mailing address correction please send it to lavoz@
esperanzacenter.org. If you want to be removed from the La Voz mailing list, for whatever reason, please let us 
know. La Voz is provided as a courtesy to people on the mailing list of the Esperanza Peace and Justice Center. 
The subscription rate is $35 per year ($100 for institutions). The cost of producing and mailing La Voz has 
substantially increased and we need your help to keep it afloat. To help, send in your subscriptions, sign up as a 
monthly donor, or send in a donation to the Esperanza Peace and Justice Center. Thank you. -GAR
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Contributors 
Marisol Cortez, Susan Morales Guerra,  

Tom Keene, Kayla Miranda, Cervando Martínez, 
Julio Noboa Polanco, Rogelio Saenz, Yoania 

La Voz Mail Collective
The Collective is sheltering at home due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic but will be returning when 
their health and safety can be assured. Extra 

funds are being raised to pay for folding La Voz 
each month during this time. 

Esperanza Director
Graciela I. Sánchez

Esperanza Staff
Elizandro Carrington, Kayla Miranda,  

Paul Plouf, Kristel Orta-Puente,  
Natalie Rodríguez,  

Imgard Akinyi Rop, René Saenz,  
Susana Segura, Amelia Valdez 

Judit Vega, Rosa Vega

Conjunto de Nepantleras 
—Esperanza Board of Directors—

Richard Aguilar, Norma Cantú, Yasmina Codina, 
Brent Floyd, Rachel Jennings, Amy Kastely, 
Angie Merla, Jan Olsen, Ana Lucía Ramírez,  

Gloria A. Ramírez, Rudy Rosales, 
Lilliana Saldaña, Nadine Saliba,  

Graciela I. Sánchez, Lillian Stevens

• We advocate for a wide variety of social, 
economic & environmental justice issues. 

• Opinions expressed in La Voz are not 
necessarily those of the Esperanza Center.

La Voz de Esperanza  
is a publication of

Esperanza Peace & Justice Center 
922 San Pedro, San Antonio,  

TX 78212
210.228.0201 

www.esperanzacenter.org
Inquiries/Articles can be sent to: 

lavoz@esperanzacenter.org 
Articles due by the 8th of each month

Policy Statements
* We ask that articles be visionary, progressive, 
instructive & thoughtful. Submissions must be 

literate & critical; not sexist, racist, homophobic, 
violent, or oppressive & may be edited for length.

* All letters in response to Esperanza activities 
or articles in La Voz will be considered for 
publication. Letters with intent to slander 

individuals or groups will not be published.


